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   A Town Hall meeting for MUD 127 residents is set for 
Tuesday, August 13 at 7 PM at the Brenwood II Club House 
located at 19010 Gummert Road, next to the Wastewater 
Treatment Plant. 

   All residents of MUD 127 are invited to attend and 
participate. The District’s Board of Directors and 
representatives from our water system operator H2O 
Consulting will be discussing and answering questions about 
the 2018 Drinking Water Quality Report. 

   In order to ensure our tap water is safe to drink, U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) regulations 
prescribe limits for up to 97 contaminants in public water 
systems, and the Texas Commission on Environmental 
Quality (TCEQ ) assesses our systems accordingly. The 
Drinking Water Quality Report is issued annually in June and 
details findings of the assessment. 

   Light refreshments are being provided.  

Meet the New Directors 

   With the recent resignations of Director John Gagne and 
Director Bonnie Tyler Buell, both of whom no longer reside 
in the District, two residents were selected by the Board to 
fulfill their respective terms. Simona Brooks was selected for 
the position previously occupied by John Gagne, with a term 
that runs until November 3, 2020. Kate Zamora was selected 
to fill the position previously occupied by Ms. Buell, with a 
term expiring November 8, 2022. 

   Both Director Brooks and Director Zamora will be at the 
August 13 Town Hall. Plan to attend the meeting, say hello to 
all the Board of Directors, and share any concerns or 
questions you may have.  
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